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Beeford CE (VC) Primary School

‘All known, all cared for, all contributing’.
                           ‘How good and pleasant it is when all God’s people live together in unity’

Psalm 133:1

Issue 115






22nd May 2020
Dear Parents/Carers
I hope you are all keeping well and managing to enjoy the sunshine. We have been busy planning for an eventual re-start for the suggested year groups, Nursery / F2 / Year 1 / Year 6. 

We are now following the Local Authority advice and looking to reintroduce these year groups on June 8th now dependant on the go ahead from the Government. 

I have never had to plan with so many ifs and buts. If your child is in one of these year groups you should have had a separate communication from us. If not please get in touch.
So, for now we continue to offer spaces to our key worker children and other suggested groups. If you feel that your child fits one of these groups and is not in school then again please get in touch.

M J K Bell

Emails
Below is a reminder of the emails for us. Please do not hesitate to contact us and we aim to reply to you in a timely manner.
FSUadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Infantsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Ljuniorsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Ujuniorsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
headteacher@beeford.eriding.net
Website

It has been so lovely to receive photographs from you of the work that you have been doing at home. You will find some of these on the website.

A reminder that our website address is https://www.beefordprimary.org.uk/ where you will find a home learning tab. This will evolve as we go on but please keep checking.
Home learning
The Teachers continue to be busy supporting your child’s learning at home and they are busy preparing more activities for after half term. I will be in touch about this next week.
If your child is in a suggested return year group but you are choosing to keep them at home then we will still be supporting their learning at home but please be aware that the email contact from Teachers may not be as regular as they will now be in school. Again, I will be in touch next week to let you know more.
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